
NCUIH Welcomes Intern Julia Wakeford
Category: News
written by Meredith Raimondi | January 9, 2020

The National Council of Urban Indian Health is excited to announce that Ms. Julia Wakeford has
accepted a six month internship and will serve as a Policy Assistant to the Director of Congressional
Relations.  Julia is Yuchi and a member of the Muscogee (Creek) Nation of Oklahoma. She has
experience working in tribal government and on tribal political campaigns. While in undergrad, she
worked in Diversity and Inclusion as well as in Multicultural Admissions. Julia holds a B.A. in
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Indigenous Socio-Political Studies from Swarthmore College. We look forward to Julia using her
talents and becoming a part of our dynamic team as NCUIH continues advocacy efforts on behalf of
our members and Urban Indian health care issues.


